

Year 10 Work Experience: Monday 23rd - Friday 27th March 2026

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are pleased to announce that Perins School is once again working in partnership with Education Business Partnership South (EBP South), a consortium which assists schools in offering their students a work experience. We are therefore delighted to be able to offer all our year 10 students the opportunity to take part in a week-long work experience program.

Perins School strongly believes that work experience can contribute to an individual's development by:

- Increasing motivation to study
- Clarifying the relationship between the curriculum and the outside world
- Helping students to discover the application of their own skills, talents, interests and aspirations within the context of work
- Giving students an opportunity to gain first-hand experience of typical working conditions, including health and safety, employer expectations and the rights and responsibilities of both employers and employees
- Allowing students to gain an understanding of adult working relationships and to develop a sense of responsibility

In the next few weeks, we will lead an assembly to give the students information about the weeklong placements and how this will work. To support your child through this process and to have a better understanding of the process we have recorded a presentation for you. You can find the video here and on the work experience page on our website - https://www.perins.net/school-life/careers-programme/work-experience

In this video you will be provided with how to find a placement. It is important to note that students will need to make their own way to and from the work experience placement; please consider this when finding a placement as the school cannot provide transport.

The work experience placement will last the full five days (Monday 23rd- Friday 27th March 2026) and as a result **year 10 students will not be in school during this time**. Staff from Perins will organise visits of the placements throughout that week.

We are kindly asking for a £30 donation towards the cost of the work experience placement fee, payable on scopay. We understand that everyone's circumstances vary so please contact the school if you need any support with this.

If you have any questions after watching the presentation, then please contact me via email on workexperience@perins.hants.sch.uk

Yours faithfully,

Miss A Craig Assistant Headteacher Inclusion